

Dear Customers and Friends,

I am proud and excited to announce that 2014 is the 50th anniversary of Furniture City Glass & Mirror Company. Is hard to believe that it has been 50 years since my father, Jim Murphey, started this company in a small building in the 500 block of West English Road right here in High Point. I do not think that even in his greatest dreams did he ever imagine that this company would still be in operation 50 years from that moment. This company has truly been a family business with both my father and my mother, Ruth, being active in the business along with my sister, Mary Ann, myself and most recently my daughter Monica.

I would like to say "Thank You" to all of the people and companies that have worked with us all these years and have joined with us on this amazing journey. I personally have established relationships with many different people that have meant so much to me and have made this journey an absolute delight. I look forward to what the future brings and look forward to the next 50 years.

Sincerely,

James A. Murphey, President